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Dusan Nikolic,  

24/07/2024, 

North Sydney 

 

 

Objection for the 2023-2024 New South Wales federal redistribution 

 

Dear AEC, I would like to lodge my objection to proposed redistribution and removal of the 
North Sydney electorate. 

We are often told that, to live more sustainably, we need to live closer, use public transport 
and bike tracks more than private cars, work and relax close to each other. North Sydney is 
championing this future picture of Australia. North Sydney electorate lives and breathes above 
principles and sends out this message to the rest of the country through its federal voice, our 
federal MP. 

While I believe AEC is working in the best interest of Australian people, I would also urge you 
to consider implications of removing North Sydney as a beacon of urban progress towards 
which more and more parts of our country could aspire to. 

 

Best Regards, 

Dusan Nikolic 
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